
Verticality-Roswell, LLC 
111 Towne Lake Pkwy., Ste 110 

Woodstock, GA 30188 
770-329-2878 ph  

678-623-0556 fax 
 
 
 
May 27, 2009 
 
Mr. Brad Townsend  
Director of Planning Department 
City of Roswell 
38 Hill Street 
Roswell, GA 30075 
 
 
Dear Brad: 
 
Per our discussion, Verticality-Roswell, LLC desires to defer the hearing of our 
application for the cell tower at The Village Festival at 10930 Crabapple Road 
from the June 8th City Council meeting to the July 13th City Council meeting. We 
need the additional time to continue to work on issues and review alternative 
sites. 
 
Please confirm your receipt and acknowledgement of this request for deferral. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
David W. Hacker 

 
David W. Hacker 
Manager 
 
 
CC:   Jonathon Yates 
 William Rand 


